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COMMUNICATION

August 11, 2025

Dear Key Customer,

We are pleased to announce that Stellite™ will shine under the blue star again, brighter than
ever. Kennametal Inc. has sold the Kennametal Stellite LP division to new shareholders, and the
new trade name is Deloro Stellite LP. This change reflects both the regained independence of the
Goshen facility and the close collaboration with Deloro Group Holdings Inc., USA, and Deloro

Wear Solutions GmbH in Germany.

Deloro Wear Solutions and the new Deloro Stellite LP shall continue to operate independently
with greater agility, make faster decisions, and significantly shorten work processes, while at the
same time, both companies will work in close collaboration to streamline workflows and deliver

maximum value to their customers.

This collaboration shall restore the original and unique strength of Deloro globally. Deloro
Stellite LP and Deloro Wear Solutions GmbH will act closely, to cover sales activities in Europe,

Middle East, Africa, Asia Pacific, South Korea and Japan.

Over the coming months, as post-acquisition activities progress and we are investing in customer

service, we will keep you updated frequently.

This reunion shall not just be a return to an old name. It is a realignment of purposes as well as
the vision and the trust in bringing sustainably to critical components and processes. Relying on
our strong manufacturing experience and technical competence combined with a high service

commitment, we all look forward to growing our joint business with you in the future.

Please note that all ongoing orders will continue to be processed and delivered as planned,

without any changes or disruptions
Best regards,

Bill Mosier

President Deloro Stellite LP



